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General Capital Limited (GEN.NZ) Releases 2023 Annual Report 
 
General Capital, the NZX listed financial services Group, has today released its Annual 
Report for the year ended 31 March 2023. 
 
A copy of the Annual Report is also available on the Company’s website at: 
www.gencap.co.nz/financial-reports. 
 
The Managing Director, Mr. Brent King, said “We are very pleased to present our Annual 
Report to our shareholders and to NZX today. It has been a very positive year for General 
Capital with very strong growth in all aspects of our business. The Group has increased 
total equity by 79% as well as increase in net profit before tax of 77%. This puts us in a great 
position to take advantage of opportunities in the market as they arise.” 
 
The annual shareholders meeting is expected to be held in August 2023. 
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